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April 23, 2019  
 
Brannan Companies  
Attn: Joshua Oliver 
2500 East Brannan Way 
Denver, Colorado 80229 
 
Re: M-1980-183, Pit 29  
 Inspection Response Letter 
 
 
Dear Mr. Oliver,  
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your letter regarding the 
approved reclamation plan and the requirement for rip-rap placement on the slopes of the two pits.  Upon 
review of the information you have submitted and a review of the permit file for this site, the Division 
concurs with your findings that the reclamation plan only calls for rip-rap for embankments above the 
original surface grade of the reservoirs.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at Jared.Ebert@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 ext. 8120 should you have any 
additional questions.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jared Ebert 
Environmental Protection Specialist III 
DRMS 
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